## Golf Advisory Committee Little Harbor Country Club Apr. 9,2022

## Attendee's:

- J. Giberti Chairperson
- P. Hasenfuss Clerk
- G. Barrett
- T. Hannon
- B. LaBonte

A. Wiliever Wareham Weekly

Attv. Julie Moran

J. Burrows

## Meeting called to order at 4:03

- 1. Should we be looking at a change in the name of the golf course
- 2. Should we being looking at dumping Country because it might be considered to snobby
- 3. Would Municipal be a good option, most thought name recognition was the most important, people know it as Little Harbor.
- 4. If there is a membership drive, if it is paid before February would there be any reduction in price until the good weather comes along, something that can be brought yup to the new management firm
- 5. Signage was brought up. More signs for people not from the area to find their way there
- 6. Who will be responsible for cutting the greens. Hopefully thee company that wins the bid will get someone on board to be mindful on course appearance
- 7. Northeast and Sterling are the two companies that have put in bids
- 8. If the course were not to remain a golf course what will we do, a motion was made by B. LaBonte that Buzzards Bay Coalition would be a perfect match for us. It was seconded by T. Hannon.
- 9. Members of the committee have gone to talk with other members from courses that are managed by the two finalists and reports back are favorable to both companies.
- 10. When it comes to the equipment, who will be responsible for its upkeep. The management company can not afford to let either the greens, fairways or equipment to fail because it goes against its bottom line. Everyone is in this project to make it successful and profitable.
- 11. Next meeting scheduled for April 17 at 4:00 at Little Harbor Club house
- 12. Meeting was called to adjourn at 4:55 by B LaBonte and seconded by T. Hannon

Peter Hasenfun